
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 

 
 
 

            Thursday September 24, 2020 

 

 

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 

Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 

Ackerman. All Trustees were present.  

 

Minutes Approved. 9-10-20 & 9-14-20 Special 
                                             

                                             

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  

 

PUBLIC SPEAKS 

Two township residents on Old Drum Rd. asked the township if they could provide No 

Outlet Signs on their road. They have traffic that turns around & with small children out 

the sign would benefit the residents. Trustees agreed and will order signs & have them 

installed.  

 

MEETING 

Weekley advised the trustees they are waiting on the judge’s signature to move forward 

with the legal matter on Welton. Weekley was asked to reach out to the owners of the 

carwash & remind them that it needs to be cleaned up. Ackerman reminded residents the 

importance of filling out the census as it provides necessary funding to the township. 

Ritterbeck thanked the Victory for Veterans organization for volunteering to clean up the 

River Community Park and walking trail. Haueter advised that trustees signed the contract 

with the Board of Elections to hold the November 3, 2020 election at the township meeting 

hall. Future elections will be determined once ADA compliance issues are reviewed 

Ackerman presented a quote from Brahler to clean the township offices, meeting hall, 

police room and common area of garage with covid money. Motion by Ackerman and 

seconded by Haueter to allow Brahlers to clean those areas for $2,858. Roll call, Ritterbeck 

yes, Haueter yes, and Ackerman yes. Township resident thanked the trustees as she has not 

encountered a lot of golf carts as in the past. The Board then discussed Township affairs in 

general and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   

 

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 

John P. McClellan.                                       Mike Haueter 

______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                

Don Ackerman                                             Matthew S. Ritterbeck   



 


